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Inveralmond House 

200 Dunkeld Road 

Perth 

PH1 3AQ 

malcolm.burns@sse.com 

Peter Russell 

Ofgem 

9 Millbank 

London SW1P 3GE                           4 August 2014 

 

Dear Peter, 

Proposed modification of Scottish Hydro Electric Transmission plc’s 
electricity transmission licence 
Scottish Hydro Electric Transmission plc welcomes the proposed modification to its electricity 
transmission licence in respect of the Beauly Mossford Strategic Wider Works project. 
 
We have no representations or objections to make with regard to the proposed modification. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Malcolm J. Burns 

Senior Regulation Manager 


	Proposed modification of Scottish Hydro Electric Transmission plc’s electricity transmission licence

